
Notice 
The 8th December, 2021 

 

It is hereby notice to all the teaching and non-teaching staff of this college, that the 82nd Nupi 
Lal observance will be held on Sunday, the 12th December, 2021 at the Conference Hall of S. 
Kula Women’s College, Nambol at 11:30 a.m sharp. So, your all are requested to attend the 
said observance without fail. 

 

Sd/-  
Dr. W. Kunjarani Chanu 

Director, Women’s Studies Centre, 
S. Kula Women’s College, Manipur 

 


